

## WELCOME to Term 2

Welcome back to Term Two! We hope you all had a wonderful Easter break and are feeling refreshed and ready to jump back into dancing.

A warm welcome to all our new students joining us this term, and a special shout-out to our new cast members who will be part of our upcoming City Kids Theatre production of Disney's \*Mary Poppins\*. We're thrilled to have you with us and can't wait to get started on rehearsals for what promises to be an unforgettable show!

Let's make this term our best yet—keep working hard, stay passionate, and continue to shine as the incredible Triple Threat performers we know you are!

## Mid Year Showcase is Sunday 24th August

Did you know this year we celebrate 26 years in Winston Hills Just a quick reminder to save the dates for our upcoming concerts! Our Mid Year Concert will be held on Sunday, August 24th at 3PM, and our End-of-Year Concert is set for Sunday, November 30th at 4PM.

These events are always a highlight for our community, giving our students the chance to shine on stage and share their achievements with family and friends. We hope you'll join us to celebrate all the hard work and dedication our dancers have put in this year. Don't forget to mark your calendars—we can't wait to see you there!

Our last day of Term is Saturday 5<sup>th</sup> July



A huge thank you to everyone who joined us for our incredible production of \*Footloose the Musical\* during the school holidays! Your support and enthusiasm mean the world to us.

There's never a dull moment here at Davin GJ—we're already hard at work rehearsing for our next major musical: Disney's \*Mary Poppins\*! This promises to be our biggest and most magical production yet, taking place during the October school holidays on October 1st and 2nd at the stunning Bryan Brown Theatre.

Be sure to mark your calendars—this is a show you won't want to miss! We'll keep you updated on when tickets go on sale. Stay tuned for more details!



Follow our socials

Instagram and Facebook davingjdance and citykidstheatre
TikTok - citykidstheatre

Just a quick reminder: all students need to wear their dance uniform to class. For READY SET DANCE, you can purchase the READY SET DANCE tutu outfit for \$55. All other students can wear the Davin GJ Dance top, available from \$35, paired with their own black bottoms. Wearing a uniform fosters pride, teamwork, and unity among students. Thank you for your cooperation!